
November 28, 2018 

Thank you for meeting with us 

A big thank you to everyone who could 
make time to visit with the UA Land 
team this week.  
  
We’d like to give you a brief summary 
and keep everyone in the loop, 
especially those who could not attend. 
We tried to reach as many people as 
possible and are committed to hearing 
from everyone as we move forward. 
  
We started our visit at Mountain Market 
on Monday morning with about 20 
people stopping by to chat. We heard 



¶ During these meetings, we were asked, “When are you coming back again?” We 
are looking into having quarterly visits to Haines. We also understand the 


